
THE City of  Canning has

secured a beautiful piece of

Aboriginal art as part of

plans to rejuvenate its

council building.

Sister Kate’s Home Kids

Aboriginal Corporation

unveiled the artwork last

Reconciliation in the frame

week to Canning Mayor

Patrick Hall.

He said it was a visual

commitment to the City’s

support reconciliation.

The City is committed to

building awareness of  the

City’s rich Aboriginal heri-

tage and strengthen its

relationships with the

local Whadjuk Noongar

people, as well as ensuring

the heritage of  Aboriginal

and Torres Strait Islander

peoples is conserved and

celebrated in the area.

Mayor Patrick Hall and Elder Roma Winmar. 
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